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Traffic Alert: Charlie Hall Boulevard Pavement Improvements, Nighttime Lane 
Closures to Begin April 14 

Crews will perform nighttime pavement work on Charlie Hall Boulevard between Magwood Drive and Glenn McConnell 
Parkway in West Ashley beginning Sunday, April 14. The process, called Hot In-Place Recycling, is an on-site, in-
place pavement preservation and rehabilitation technique that involves heating, softening, and remixing existing 
asphalt, which is laid down as a fresh layer. 

Paving details: 

• Nighttime work will take place from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. Sunday through Friday beginning April 14.

• Weather permitting, work is expected to be completed within two weeks.

• Traffic control measures will be in place to direct drivers through the work zone. As always, drivers and

pedestrians should use caution when moving throughout the impacted area.

For more information, please contact Charleston County Public Works at 843-202-7600 or roads@charlestoncounty.org. 

----------- 

In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours.
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